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With great pride it is my pleasure to announce the birth of Benjamin Peter Jacobson, our newest
entry (#790) on the family tree.
Benjamin Peter is the son of Danielle and Daryl Jacobson and is my great nephew!
He was born in the evening of June 9th in Melbourne Australia and bears the name of his
mother's grandfather (my father) and his father's father.
He is my mother's third great-granchild.
Photo soon!  
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